
5. COUNCIL BUSINESS UNIT RESPONSES TO BOARD’S CAPITAL WORKS REQUESTS 
 
 The Board considered a report informing the Board of the Council Business Units’ responses to the 

Board’s capital works requests for 2003/04. 
 
 The Board received the information and noted: 
 
 1. LE03/Bromley/Sporting Facilities – The Business Unit comment is incorrect and should be 

deleted.  Funding could be available in 2003/04. 
 
 2. R010/Heathcote to Interchange Area/Provide Safe Cycleway – The Board requested that 

Brian Neill (Network Operations Team Leader) talk to the Parks and Waterways Unit and inform 
the Board of a more accurate comment to be included in the Business Unit comments. 

 
 3. PA14/From Twin Bridges around Avon Loop to Dallington Bridge/ Rubbish Bins and Seating  − 

Rod Cameron requested clarification of this item including details of the location raised at the 
public meeting. 

 
 4. PA29/Cypress Gardens/Petanque Area and Seating – Linda Rutland requested that this item be 

withdrawn as the Bromley Residents’ Association did not want the petanque area. 
 
 5. PA38/Cypress Gardens/Toilets – Linda Rutland suggested that Cypress Gardens be substituted 

for Heathcote Domain as there is already a toilet block in the Heathcote Domain. 
 
 6. RO18/Linwood Avenue/Pedestrian Crossing Outside Linwood Library – Brian Neill indicated that 

the Board could expect a report on this project in March 2003 including a proposed design.  
Mr Neill also suggested that the Board might like to consider this project in its March 2003 
project funding round.   

 
 7. PA27/Peacocks Gallop/Standards Adjoining Peacocks Gallop To Be Lit – The Board asked for 

clarification of what “could” means in this context. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


